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On Saturday, April 27,  Randolph Southern
held Prom at Frames Outdoor in Liberty.
The theme for this year was  “Night
Under the Stars”.  Emma Pegg and
Jaxson Latello won Prom Queen and King.
It was said to have been a blast. 

Edition: 16Edition: 16
Date: 5/3/24Date: 5/3/24

Upcoming Events
The Sports Report

  Prom 2024   

Cafeteria News

Prom

Staff Spotlights

Spanish Fact

Monte Cowen Memorial 5k

8th Grade Trip
Earth Day Scavenger Hunt

https://www.facebook.com/RandolphSouthern/
https://twitter.com/RandSoPrincipal
https://www.rssc.k12.in.us/


Prom



8th Grade

 Trip  





Upcoming Events

Tennis
“The girls' tennis season has started, and they have played  Winchester (lost 1-4), Muncie
Central (lost 1-4), Northeastern (lost 1-4) Seton Catholic (won twice 4-1).  It's been a crazy
beginning, with the weather canceling some matches, and not all the girls available for
matches.  Finally, by the third match,  everybody was present and in their normal positions.  
Jordan Black has started off the season with three wins at #3 singles.“ - Coach Good. Tennis
County results will be in the next edition.

Track
Varsity Girls have been very competitive and tied with Winchester for 1st in the
Northeastern Invite.  Track County was May 2nd, we will put results in the next edition.

Junior High Softball
The Junior High Softball team has started the year off strong, winning three of their first
four games.
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5/18 - Monte Cowen
             Memorial 5k

5/22 - Last Student Day

5/31 - Graduation

The Sports Report
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INDIANA SUN BUCKS
Summer EBT, branded Indiana Sun Bucks is a new and permanent program to provide money to
households with school-aged children to purchase food during the summer. 

Households will receive a $120 lump sum benefit for each qualifying child. 
Children must be eligible for free or reduced-price meals and eligibility must be established annually.  
Students approved for free or reduced meals at any point during the school year qualify for Sun
Bucks. Students approved through the Sun Bucks application through the summer also qualify. 
Student is defined as all children enrolled in a school-including pre-k and those older than 18, as long
as they were enrolled during the 23-24 school year.
New cards will be issued for this program. 
Households will receive one card for each eligible student in the household. 
The card will be loaded with the full $120 benefit. 
The money can be spent on the same items that SNAP dollars can be spent on. 
Households must ensure enrollment information in Final Forms is up-to-date. 
Households already approved for free or reduced benefits during the school year do not need to fill
out a Sun Bucks application. 
Households not approved for free or reduced-price benefits should fill out an application with the
school to see if they might qualify until May 1st.
 Households who are automatically eligible and those who complete an application by May 1 st
should receive their card in early June. 
Households may apply using the Sun Bucks application no later than Friday, August 16 th to receive
benefits for the summer of 2024.

Questions may be directed to Jenna Marquis, FSD at 765-874-2541 or marquisj@rssc.k12.in.us.

Jenna Marquis, FSD

News from the Cafeteria

Parents the last day students will be permitted to charge is May 10, 2024, so
make sure your student(s) have charges paid off with enough money in their
account to get them through the end of the school year.

For questions contact: Jenna Marquis, FSD at 765-874-2541 or
marquisj@rssc.k12.in.us.
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Curtis Little 
Mr. Little has been an educator for over 15 years.  He
has taught various levels of Social Studies classes
from 6th to 12th grade. He is now completing his
second year in administration here at Randolph
Southern. He loves being here and working within this
community.

Mrs. Uppfalt graduated from New Palestine High School in
2010. She received a Bachelors in Physics from IUPUI and a
Masters in Physics from Baylor University. This is her third
year at Randolph Southern. She enjoys traveling during the
summer and wants to go to Greece in the next few years. 

What are your hobbies outside of school?
Spends times with his children.
What’s a fun fact about yourself?
Likes to sing karaoke
What would you do if you didn’t work in a school?
A doctor
 

What would you do if you didn’t work in a school?
 Patent Agent 
What are your hobbies outside of school?
Swimming 
What’s a fun fact about yourself?
She has been to 14 countries 

 

Staff Spotlights

Katie Uppfalt 



  
  What would you do if you didn’t work in a school?
An artist 
What are your hobbies outside of school?
Crafting
What’s a fun fact about yourself?
She is not an U.S. Citizen.

 

Staff Spotlights

Genevieve Murray 
Prior to teaching English, Mrs. Murray worked in the
elementary for 8 years. She’s enjoyed working with the
students that she used to see in the elementary and to
watch them grow throughout the school year. She loves
spending time with her family, watching movies and
crafting.




